Kibris Tiirk Futbol Federasyonu
Cyprus Turkish Football Association

KTFF

Mr. Jerome Valcke
Secretary General
FIFA

Zurich - Switzerland

Nicosia/Lefkosa, 30th March 2015

Re: Update of the CFA-CTFA process

Dear Mr. Secretary General,

Referring to your letter dated 6 March 2015, | have the pleasure to update you and FIFA on the process
of the CTFA reclaiming its position in the CFA, as requested in the aforementioned letter.

On behalf of the Turkish-Cypriot football community, | can inform you that we have started working on
updating our statutes based on the FIFA and UEFA principles as well as the latest version of the FIFA
Standard Statutes. As soon as possible, we will complete our statutes and put them for the ratification of
an Extraordinary General Assembly of the CTFA.

This is another clear confirmation of the CTFA decision taken in June 2014 to approve the strategic vision
to regain our place, with all rights and obligations, in the CFA, which was founded in 1934 with the active
role and participation of Turkish-Cypriot officials, clubs and players.

In line with the FIFA and UEFA statutes and the parameters of the “provisional arrangement” signed in
Zurich in November 2013, the convening of this Extraordinary General Assembly will represent the first

concrete step of the affiliation process.

As soon as this first step will be completed, we will continue with the following administrative and legal
steps necessary to establish the Steering Committee as described in the 2013 “provisional arrangement”
in order to finalize the implementation of the whole process.
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